As we begin this new year, we can’t move on without acknowledging the beautiful NAWIC women and loved ones who earned their heavenly wings this past year. May their legacy push us onward in fulfilling our purpose. The Birmingham chapter is excited as we embark on this new year. Our focus last year was on mental health and wellness, which unbeknown to us at the time it became a much-needed focus for our industry. This year we will be focusing on Equipping, Promoting, Inspiring and Connecting our members and women in the industry through our PD&E lineup and socials. We are excited the majority of our calendar has been set, we’re lining up several community projects such as Angel Beds, along with some fun events like a joint wine tasting with the Montgomery Chapter, casino night, and the largest Block Kids event our chapter has held in many years.
